
To all voting on this bill, SB978: 
 
PLEASE DO NOT restrict my rights to protect myself and my family.  I am a tax-paying, 
law-abiding citizen who enjoys the use of guns for recreation and personal protection.  I 
am responsible with my firearms and do not need a bunch of new laws to restrict my 
use of them.  No matter how many gun laws you make the criminals will not abide by 
them anyway.  All you will do is leave innocent, law-abiding people vulnerable to attacks 
when the criminals know citizens have no way to defend themselves. 
 
It is my right according to the constitution to own and carry firearms to protect 
myself.  Please consider us, the good citizens of this state and vote NO on this bill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Burke 
Medford, OR 
 


